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Hi,
We are not contractors, nor suppliers to Site C ...

Since I/we are not sure we can attend the Kelowna date ...

I/we wish to state we are 100% in agreement to keeping the project going ...

The province is seeing a big population increase, (and ongoing)  it should be completed in its original
format ....  to abandon, would be extremely shortsighted, would be totally horribly foolish and cost the
tax payers enormous amounts of monies, needlessly!

Sincerely ,

Georges & Cheryl Jansen
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Making a submission at a Community Input Session is equivalent to providing a written submission; however, 
only oral submissions will be received at the Community Input Sessions. Submissions are requested to be limited 
to the contents of the preliminary report and any other specific matters the Panel may seek submissions on. 
Speaker guidelines will be available on the BCUC’s Site C Inquiry website. 
 
The oral submissions made at these Community Input Sessions will form part of the public inquiry record, will be 
transcribed and will inform the Panel’s final report. All submissions, oral and written, will be published on the 
BCUC’s Site C Inquiry website. 
 
Additional sessions may be scheduled if required. The need for these will be evaluated nearer the time based on 
the demand, notably the size of any wait list. Please see the Site C Inquiry website for further details on the 
Community Input Sessions, or call 1-844-815-6190. 
 
Members of the public who wish to make written submissions on the preliminary report may do so on or before 
October 11, 2017 as follows: 

Email: sitecsubmission@bcuc.com 
Fax: 604-660-1102 
Mail: 410-900 Howe Street, Vancouver BC  V6Z 2N3 

 
Please note that separate sessions will be scheduled for the Panel to hear First Nations submissions. Members of 
the public are welcome to attend. However, speaking spots are reserved for First Nations. Further information 
on these sessions will be provided at a later date. 
 
The Panel will contact individuals and organizations if it requires further information or clarification on their 
submissions. This may result in an invitation to make a technical presentation to the Panel. These sessions will 
be open to the general public to attend; however, speaking spots are reserved for those individuals and 
organizations who have been invited to present by the Panel. Details will be released nearer to the time. There 
will be no registration for these sessions.  
 
On August 2, 2017, the Lieutenant Governor in Council, by OIC No. 244, requested that the BCUC, pursuant to 
section 5(1) of the Utilities Commission Act, advise the Lieutenant Governor in Council respecting BC Hydro’s 
Site C project, in accordance with the terms set out in the OIC. The OIC is available on the BCUC’s Site C Inquiry 
webpage: www.sitecinquiry.com. 
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Erica Hamilton 
Director, Communications 
Phone: 604.660.4727 
Email: erica.hamilton@bcuc.com  
Website: http://www.bcuc.com  




